
As part of our anniversary celebrations (75 years in this building and 150th year of being a church), we are 

including some tidbits of history that we hope you will find informative and enlightening!  If you have suggestions 

or items to submit, send them to secretary@zionstjohn.org or drop them off in the church office.  This month’s 

clip is a scan of a 1931 newsletter found in Burnie G’s documents.  We hope you enjoy! 
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